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City of Scappoose Newsletter ~ June 2020 

 Utility Bill Hardship Program  
 

The Scappoose community, like many communities across America and the World, 
are suffering from the social, mental, health and economic hardships that are being 
triggered by the battle with the COVID-19 pandemic. Due to the devastating impact 
that the COVID-19 pandemic has had on our community, the City of Scappoose is   
offering a program that will help those affected.  
 
The City is proposing to assist those individuals who have recently lost their jobs, or 
who own a small business that has had to close their doors to the public because of 
the Governor’s Executive Order No. 20-12. Our plan is to offer a onetime credit of up 
to $100 applied to their Utility bill for any individuals who after March 13, 2020, lost 
their job, or to a small business that has had to close due to the virus. Citizens can 
download an application from our website or contact the City at 503-543-7146 x221 
for an application to be mailed to them. Once received, the City will determine if the 
applicant is eligible and notify them of our decision.  
 
This program is not available to reimburse any payments that have already been   
received. Each applicant who is approved will have a onetime credit of up to $100 
applied to their Utility Bill. This program expires on June 30, 2020.  

Small Town, Big Community                                   

 
City of Scappoose                                                  

33568 E. Columbia Avenue                                           
Scappoose, Oregon 97056     

503-543-7146   
 

      Visit our website:  
www.ci.scappoose.or.us 

To report a street light 

out or not working 
properly   

Please contact  
City Recorder  

Susan Reeves at City Hall,           
503-543-7146, ext. 224                                                               

Thank you!  

                                       City Meetings Calendar   
  City Council meeting ~ June 1 & 22 (please note date), starting at 7:00 pm  

 Planning Commission meeting ~ June 11, starting at 7:00 pm 

 Economic Development Committee meeting ~ June 18, starting at noon 

 Parks & Recreation Committee Meeting ~ June 18, starting at 6:00 pm 
 

Citizens can email comments in ahead of time to sreeves@cityofscappoose.org,                     
in addition to watching Council & Planning Commission meetings online at  
http://scappoosecityor.iqm2.com/Citizens/default.aspx. 

 

Meetings are held in the Scappoose City Council Chambers at 33568 East Columbia Avenue  
Call Scappoose City Hall at 503-543-7146 for more information and to confirm meetings. 

 

Utility bills are due the 15th of each month ~                                                                               
pay online at www.xpressbillpay.com or call 1-800-720-6847 
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City of Scappoose Sidewalk Repair Program 
 

There are numerous areas of Scappoose where existing sidewalk deterioration has resulted in trip 

hazards, impassable pedestrian paths, or are at the end of their useful life cycle. Sidewalks provide 
mobility for pedestrians, and connection to our schools, parks, business and home. Scappoose        

Municipal Code Chapter 12.04 states that the owner(s) of land adjoining any street in the City shall be 
responsible for maintaining and repairing sidewalks when they are present.  

 
To help residents offset the cost of sidewalk repair, the City has initiated a new program to cover   

50% or up to $1,000 of the cost of repairs, whichever is less, as long as a program application is   

submitted and the repairs pass inspection and are satisfactory to the City. A right of way permit    
specific to sidewalk repair work is integrated with the application and may be obtained at no cost   

prior to construction. This program is based on available funds and are therefore provided on a first 
come, first served basis. While several property homeowners have applied, there are still funds          

available to assist additional applicants.  

 
The Sidewalk Repair Program application is available here: 

https://www.ci.scappoose.or.us/community/page/sidewalk-repair-program-information  
 

Some examples of sidewalks that have been seen as a part of the applications that have been        
received: 

 
 

   

https://www.ci.scappoose.or.us/community/page/sidewalk-repair-program-information
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 Portland Community College (PCC) Updates    

There are new signs of progress in PCC’s plans to bring expanded education and workforce training to 
Columbia County.  Late last month, construction crews tilted up the first of several walls to the new 

PCC OMIC Training Center, located just off West Lane Road. 
  

The new PCC Training Center is designed to serve the Columbia County community and provide          

students and job seekers with the education and training needed to pursue careers with economic 
mobility.  

  
“These are difficult times, and we’re working hard to ensure that the PCC OMIC Training Center will 

be part of our community’s response to a changing economy,” said Andrew Lattanner, Director of the 

Training Center. 
  

Located in close proximity to OMIC R&D, the 31,000 square foot facility will be home to an advanced 
manufacturing training center with programs, including machining and welding, as well as classroom 

space for general and community education. 

  
Construction of the PCC OMIC Training Center will continue through the remainder of the year, with 

an anticipated opening of Spring of 2021. 
 

Watts House Information  

The Watts House will remain 
closed until the end of May/first 

part of June.   


